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Dear Potential Partner:

Like many non-profit organizations, Angle Magazine is in a very challenging financial
position right now. The Angle Board of Directors, with support from the Ohio Arts Council,
recently retained the services of consultant Janus Small to develop and guxde the Board through a
comprehensive process exploring the future of Angle.

While the Board has determined that Angle cannot continue in its current format, we are
currently contacting you - as well as leaders of other specifically chosen organizations —
regarding the possibility of your organization providing fertile ground for a next incarnation of a
publication that has become a forum and a record for the arts in Cleveland

If you are interested in engaging us in dialogue, please email us a brief proposal by July
9,2007. You may also mail a hardcopy of your proposal to:

Janus Small

Janus Small Associates
3220 Green Road
Cleveland, OH 44122

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (330) 701 - 2380 or
Angle Board member Max Thomas at (216) 583-7214. Our email addresses are:
hollychrist@gmail.com and mthomas@ulmer.com.

We are very proud of the four years of Angle, and of the foresight, vision and
commitment of Angle’s editor, Amy Sparks, the founders, and the past and present members of
the Board of Directors. We thank you for considering how you might ensure that Angle's
presence in the community can flourish in a new way.

_—

Hollly Christensen
President, Angle Board of Directors
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